2 SOCIAL WORK STORES - 12 CONSTITUTION ROAD AND NICOLL STREET, DUNDEE -
SURPLUS TO REQUIREMENTS (AN184-2004)

It is reported that for operational reasons the former Social Work Stores at 12 Constitution Road and
Nicoll Street have been closed down and Social Work have no further uses of these buildings.

It is therefore recommended that the buildings be formally declared surplus to requirements and that it
be remitted to the Director of Economic Development to market and dispose of the properties.
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